Greetings Everyone!

Here are some informational tidbits for you:

1. Jamboree registration ends June 23rd - this is the championship meet for senior athletes; athletes who attend and place can go to nationals
2. Jack Brow registration end June 24th - great meet for families; Australian Sport school attends
3. JD championships registration ends July 7th - this is for junior athletes 8 - 13 years old (if you are 13 attending senior practices, this is the last chance to compete as a junior!)
[bookmark: _GoBack]*REMEMBER: if you are attending any more meets, always check emails or web pages for any last minute changes; always arrive to venue at least 1 hour before your event
1. Rascals and Junior League night finish up with a BBQ this Wednesday, June 26th at the stadium.  Volunteers needed for set up around 430pm; hot dogs served at 5pm; activities at 6pm. 
2. Juniors will now be completing event-focused training; at each practice athletes will be given options of events to train in
3. Submitted volunteer levy cheques will be available for return soon to those who completed volunteer hours; if your family paid cash, refund cheques will be available soon.  Please be patient as this is a time consuming process
4. if you are looking for last minute volunteer time, the equipment in the dungeon needs to be organized now that the city has put in some storage hooks; we are hoping to do this Tuesday and Thursday evenings this  week.
Thanks!
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